
August 12, 2019 

Plan Commission Meeting 

  
 

The Plan Commission met on Monday, August 12, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. at 316 Brad Street South, Grantsburg, 
WI.   

Present:  Village President/Plan Commission Chairman, Michael Longhenry 
  Member, Brent Blomberg 
  Member, Tyler Myers 
  Member, Natalie Finch 
  Member, Linda Barenz 
 
Absent: Village Trustee Representative, Joe Sturdevant 
  Member, Jim Evrard 
 
Others:  Allison Longhenry, Deputy Clerk-Treasurer 
  Police Chief, Dan Wald 
  Mike Janke 
 
 
Plan Commission Chairman Longhenry called the Plan Commission Meeting to order at 4:30 p.m.  

Mike Janke, owner of Hummer’s Rendezvous Bar & Event Center, 115 Madison Avenue W., explained 
his proposed project to update and change the front of his buildings under the Village of Grantsburg’s 
Façade Improvements Program.  The project is estimated to cost $17,600 and is expected to be completed 
yet this year.   

If approved by the Plan Commission and the Village Board, Janke would be eligible for low interest 
financing through the Façade Improvement Fund administered by Northwest Regional Planning 
Commission. 

Motion by Member Blomberg, second by Member Myers to recommend the Village Board approve 
the request from Mike Janke, owner of Hummer’s Rendezvous Bar & Event Center, 115 Madison 
Avenue W., to update and change the front of his buildings under the Village of Grantsburg’s 
Façade Improvement Program.  Motion carried. 

Motion by Member Finch, second by Member Barenz to adjourn the meeting at 5:00 p.m. 

 

Sheila Meyer 
Clerk/Treasurer  


